Clinton United Methodist Church

601 S. Fourth St. - Clinton, Missouri

James 5:16 says

“The prayer of the righteous is
powerful and effective.”

| believe those words and | believe that prayer is
foundational to our faith. So this week we will besin
my first message series with you - The Power of
Prayer. The messages will include.

July 13 Kingdom Come
July 20 Inward or Upward
July 27 Knock, Knock
August 3 Unceasing

| look forward to exploring this important element
of our relationship with God together.
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MINISTRY STAFF
Brad Reed - Pastor
Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist
Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader

The Clinton United Methodist
Church and the Clinton Arts Council
invite students who have
completed kindergarten through
graduating seniors 2014 to try out
for one of the 50 parts in the
musical play “The Secret Garden”.
Auditions will be held on Monday, July 21, from 10
a.m to 12 noon at the United Methodist Church
gym. There is no cost for the student to
participate. No advanced preparation is required,
just show up with a smile! Students chosen for
parts should be prepared to be present all week
from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for rehearsals. The
play will be presented on Saturday, July 26, at 3:00
p.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the church gym.

For more information, contact Sam Lucas
at 885-5597.

Summer is here: and here is what's happenins:

New Pastor Meet and (
oree! ?&tylggkat 11.30 qm, Calendar ’
in the church gym. The

church will provide the table service and drinks
ONLY. Church members bring a dish of their
choice.

Missoula Children’s Theatre

July 21 through July 26
for children who have completed kindergarten
through 2014 graduating high school seniors


http://www.clintonumc.net

Calendar of Events
Sunday, July 13
8:30 - Early Worship Service
9:00 - Continental Breakfast
9:30 - Sunday School
10:30 - Morning Worship
11:30 - Potluck Meet and Greet with Brad
3:00 - Amie Drendel Retirement Reception
Monday, July 14
8:00 - Staff Meeting
Tuesday, July 15
1:00 - UMYF
Wednesday, July 16
8:00 - Prayer Circle

WﬂﬂSng Worship Assistants W‘]HSH,‘@;?
ASSISTANTS ASSISTANTS
Greeters- Larry and Eunice Wright

Wilbur and Anita Slocum
Ushers - Chet and Pam Jones
Gathering Music - 8:30 - David Cummings

10:30 - Janice Santero

Children’s Sermon - Andy Ford

E-Shopping

Check out the church website
www.clintonumc.net and look at
the Cokesbury and Amazon links -
through the E-shopping tab. Please

keep in mind that items ordered through the
Clinton United Methodist Church website will
allow the church to receive a percentage of sales
from Qualifying Purchases.

At Cokesbury you can find a variety of books for
all ages, Bibles, and seasonal selections.

At Amazon you can buy just about anything
including toys, apparel, kitchen items, household,
tools, sporting equipment, music . . .

The church will only receive a percentage from
sales if you access these links through the church
website. This is an easy way to help your church
as you do your shopping.

b
(-

Thank you for the scholarship! | greatly
appreciate the generosity and the
effort put in to make the whole
scholarship program happen. My first
year at Central Methodlist was a great experience
and I'm looking forward to a great second year.

Thank you,

Doug Hutcherson

To my church family,

Thank you so much for once
again awarding me one of the annual
church scholarships. | can not express
how truly blessed | feel to have so
much love and support surrounding me as |
continue my education. The scholarship money
awarded to me will help out immensely with all
of my college expenses. Again, thank you not
only for the award, but for all of the love and
support as well.

Sincerely,

Janie Wetzel

Updated pastor contact information-

Brad has kept the same telephone number at the
parsonage, which is 885-4714. He does have a
new cell phone number and email which are,
492-3060 and brad@clintonumc.net. As always,

you are more than welcome to call the church
office to get in touch with him.

/=" \We had such generous kids at VBS
HEIFER  that we were able to purchase 1
flock of chicks, 1 flock of ducks and
1 pig for Heifer International. That is a total of
$160.00 donated by the workers at the
Workshop of Wonders!

Don't forget to “like” us on Facebook to keep
up with current events and pictures!
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